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Deposit Form

Dear Sponsors,

We ask thatyou submit a $30 non-refundable deposit that will
go toward your delegation fee. This deposit is due via mail by
January 9t, 2016.
Please enclose this form and a check in an envelope addressed
to:

Walker Model Congress

attn: Jeff McGee
1000 N. Lombardy Street
Richmond, VA 23220

A check can be made out to:
Maggie L Walker Governor’s School
c/o Walker Model Congress

School Name:
Sponsor Name:

Sponsor e-mail:

Sincerely,

Andrew McCullough
Undersecretary of Conference Preparation

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, feel
free to email me at wmc.conferenceprep@ gmail.com

REGISTRATION USE ONLY
School:

# of Delegates:

Date Paid:
Director’s Signature:




WMC 2015

Grace Headinger
Executive Director

Maria Tahamtani
Undersecretary

Sam Martin
Director of Publications

Yashna Nainani
Chief of Staff

Dana Slayton
Ditector of Logistics

Megan Campbell
Director of Philanthropy

Zachary King

Director of Finances

Andrew Leffler

Director of House and Senate
Committees

Sharvani Mehta
Director of Special Committees

Zachary Bampton

Director of Crisis Simulations

Emily Martin
Director of Technology

Dr. Jeff McGee

Conference Sponsor

Registration Form

Please fill out the information below and mail it in by
November 21, 2014. If you would like to attend Walker Model
Congress. Don’t forget to submit the $30 deposit, which is also

due on this date.

School:

Address:

Faculty Contacts:

Daytime Phone #:

Email Address:

# of Delegates:

Previous MC
Conferences:

Would you like our staff to train delegates at your school?

We appreciate your interest in Walker Model Congress and look
forward to seeing you at the conference!

Sincerely,

Grace Headinger
Executive Director

Wmc.executivedirector@gmail.com

Zachary King
Director of Finances

Wmc.finances@gmail.com

Maria Tahamtani
Undersecretary
Wmc.undersecretary@gmail.com

Dr. Jeff McGee
Conference Sponsor
Jmcgee@gsgis.k12.va.us




